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10 Pieces  
On Wednesday, Y3, 4 and 5 went to the Royal Festival 
Hall for a special BBC concert of ‘10 pieces’. It was a 
beautiful day and so they were also able to have a  
picnic under the London Eye! It was great to hear a 
variety of different Music, and be part of such an  
exciting concert. Thank you to the staff for arranging 
the trip, and to the parents who accompanied the 
children. 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 
A reminder from Miss Bell that 
the ‘Jump Off’ is on Thursday 
21st May and sponsorship forms 
are due back on Friday 5th June.  

 
Congratulations 
...to Sara Zemni, who auditioned at the West London 
School of Dance and received a scholarship. Well 
done, Sara, that is amazing! 

 
Walk to School Week 
Reminder from Mrs Leith:  
It's Walk to School Week May 18-22, and we are 
encouraging everyone to try their best to be as active 
as possible, to leave their car at home when-
ever possible, walk along enjoying the spring weather, 
chatting as you go, and if you travel by bus, to try to 
get off a stop earlier.  
The children now have their activity 
diaries so please do support and  
encourage them to take part in a 
variety of activities. Thank you. 

 
Parent Questionnaires 
Please do complete your questionnaires by next  
Friday—we really want to hear your views and ideas. 

Dates for this term 
Thursday 21st May: Church service in school 9.15 
Thursday 21st May: Jump Rope for Heart 
Friday 22nd May: End of term 1.15 (school uniform) 
Tuesday 2nd June: School restarts 
Friday 3rd July: Sports Day 
Wednesday 8th July: School reports out to parents 
Tuesday 14th—Wednesday 15th July: Parents’ evening 
 

Summer Fair—14th June 
Please make sure you have the date for 
the summer fair in your diaries. We 
look forward to seeing you all there. 
 

Parent Governor Election 
Thank you to everyone who voted in the election. The 
votes have been counted by the Clerk to the  
Governors, and Sarah Bedford (Edward and Amelia’s 
mum) has been elected. We are very grateful to 
Ameena Pirbhai for her exemplary service on the  
Governing Body, especially through this time of  
transition for the school. Thank you, Ameena. We 
look forward to welcoming Sarah onto the Governing 
Body in June. 
 

Welcome Back Mr Angell 
Today, Mr Angell rejoins us after his time away at the 
touch rugby world cup. We are really proud of him 
and very pleased to have him back with us. Thank you 
to Ms Nicol for doing such a great job covering Year 4; 
we look forward to seeing Ms Nicol again after half 
term, covering classes across the school. 
 

SATs 
A huge well done to children in Year 6 and Year 2 
who have been doing assessment tests and tasks this 
week. You have all worked very hard (as have your 
teachers!) and we are extremely proud of you.  
 
With all best wishes for the weekend 
 

 
 

Emily Norman—Headteacher 


